

## Province of Yorkshire, West Riding

John B Gledhill, PSGD Assistant Provincial Grand Master

2 Sandmoor Drive, Lindley, Huddersfield HD3 3WF Telephone:- 01484 644408 Email:- jb.gledhill@btinternet.com

The Secretary
The Masonic Hall Management
Company or Committee

November 2016

Dear Bro Secretary,

## UGLE Tercentenary and Yorkshire WR Bi-centenary 2017

I trust you will be aware of my recent letter to Lodge Secretaries regarding the pending availability of specially designed exterior banners to promote on our buildings the 300<sup>th</sup> anniversary next year of the creation of the United Grand Lodge of England and the establishment of our own Province 200 years ago.

I am pleased to say that these banners are now available for purchase, and details of their design, sizes and cost are shown on the enclosed Order Form, and which will soon be available to download from the Provincial website. You will see that Provincial Office is not involved in the sale and distribution of these items, and that full contact details are on the form.

The R W Provincial Grand Master is justifiably enthusiastic about this initiative which, he believes, will demonstrate to the wider public our pride in membership of our Order and increase awareness of community involvement.

These eye-catching banners are designed and manufactured within the Province, are made of quality PVC, are weatherproof and finished with hems and eyelets for maximum durability. They are made to be suitable for mounting on the outside of buildings or railings and suchlike, subject, of course, to any necessary consents.

2017 is going to be a special year for Freemasonry and I hope your committee or directors will embrace this opportunity to enhance participation by all the occupiers of your rooms. To complement these banners, similarly styled car decals will be available at modest cost through Lodge secretaries.

Yours sincerely and fraternally,

## John B Gledhill

Chairman, Yorkshire WR Masonic Activities Ltd.